Tom Pye

From: Ron Redner <ronredner@renderad.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 2:28 PM

To: gary.hoyt.sar@gmail.com

Cc: arfinleysar@gmail.com; mike@WatkinsSoftware.com; Tom Pye; 'Barry N. Miller'; Ron
Redner; 'Rob Ufford'; 'George Thurmond'; 'Joe Vancura'

Subject: SAR Request - VA VAVS/CDCE Thanksgiving Wish List

Attachments: VA Needs List.pdf

Importance: High

Gary,

| am emailing all four of SAR Metro Chapters Presidents now ( Atlanta, Button
Gwinnett, Mount Vernon, Piedmont) on your request for Veteran help at the Atlanta VA
for Thanksgiving needs (wish list attached).

| am sure we can get some help for our Veterans for Thanksgiving! SAR Presidents,
please let me know if your SAR chapter can help with a email back!

Thanks

Ron

Ron Redner
GASSAR Metro VP
Cell:404-401-0204

AN

SAR

SOAS 86 AMERICAN REAOLL TION

From: Gary Hoyt [mailto:gary.hoyt.sar@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2021 8:23 PM
To: Ron Redner

Subject: VA VAVS/CDCE Thanksgiving Wish List

Hello Ron. FYI I'm attaching a copy of a VAVS/CDCE Thanksgiving needs list. Are there any chapters besides
the Metro chapters that might be interested in supporting the Atlanta VA? One category not mentioned, but
universally popular, is new men's and women's crew socks. Thanks for your feedback. Gary Hoyt



Ramos, Gwendolyn Fri, Oct 29, 12:21 PM (2 days ago)

to VHAATG, Anthony
Good afternoon all,

The weather is changing very fast and our Veterans of the Domiciliary are in need of Winter Coats.
Please see below the sizes we are in need of and send them to our office for our needed Veterans now.

As you know it is that time to feed our Veteran families in need for the Thanksgiving Holiday. We need
gift cards in the amount of $50, $100, and $150 dollar increments. The amounts changed due to the
changes in the prizes to buy food. Please help us feed our Veteran families and puts coats on our
needed Veterans for this Winter. If you have any questions please feel free to email at
vhaatgedce@va.gov or call at 404-302-7812 to get more information if needed. Happy Holidays to all
and please continue to stay safe.

Keep Our Veterans Warm!!!!

Here are the sizes for coats :

Women
3XL-2
Large - 4
Medium -3

Men
3XL -5
2XL - 15
4 O
Med — 10

Regards,

Gwendolyn Ramos

Specialist, Center for Development &Civic Engagement (CDCE)
(formerly Voluntary Service)

Compassionate Contact Corps Coordinator

Atlanta VA Health Care System

1670 Clairmont Road

Decatur, GA 30033

Cell: 404-302-7812 | @: 404-728-7728 | b:4: gwendolyn.ramos@iva.gov




